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Appointment of Associate Medical Officer of Health  
 

Date: October 27, 2014 

To: Board of Health 

From: Medical Officer of Health 

 
CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 
 

 

1. Public health physician recommended for appointment as Associate Medical 

Officer of Health for the City of Toronto Health Unit: 

 

Dr. Christine Navarro, MD, MSc, CCFP, FRCPC 

(commenced work on September 2, 2014) 

 

 

2. Council is requested to repeal the by-laws and/or parts thereof appointing these 

former Associate Medical Officers of Health: 

 

Dr. Allison Chris, MD, CCFP, FRCPC 

Dr. Monica Hau, MD, MSc, CCFP, FRCP(C) 

Dr. Barbara Kawa, MD, DPH 

Dr. Jin Hee Kim, MD, CCFP, MPH, FRCPC   

Dr. Kit Young-Hoon, MBBS, MPH, MSc, FRCPC 

 

 


